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Tuesday, Feb 13 
6:15, Social Time 

6:45-9 Meeting

 Baste & Banter
Becky McDaniel 

Our February Speaker and Workshop Leader 
Meeting Feb. 13th, Workshop the 14TH 

Becky McDaniel has been moved from October 
to February due to Jill Schumacher’s heart 
surgery. Please keep Jill in your thoughts and 
prayers. 

We are excited to have Becky with us, bringing us 
her lifelong joy of sewing and creating new things.  

She says: I was nicknamed "Homekybeky" in high 
school. My passion has always been about making 
things. I retired from the phone company in 2016 
with 33 years’ service. Now, in my middle age years, 
I am finally getting to do what I want to do when I 
grow up!!! I love sharing my passion for quilting 
along with my quilts and teaching my quilted creations. 

Paper piecing is a wonderful technique that brings precision in a simple technique. 
Becky also loves appliqué and will be bringing some 
incredibly inspiring examples of her work. 

To meet the teacher for dinner on the 13th at 
4:30 at Palombo’s, RSVP to Marlene Oaks 
no later than Monday the 12th. 
sewingatlightspeed@gmail.com                                                                                                                   

	 	 “CrazyCushion"	

This cushion is paper pieced,  
machine quilted with monofilament  

thread in the ditch and hand quilted sashiko style. 
She will have kits for only $28 to  

$30 for the workshop. 

																						

mailto:sewingatlightspeed@gmail.com
mailto:sewingatlightspeed@gmail.com
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

 I do hope everyone enjoyed Bonnie Hunter’s lecture as 
much as I did. I’ve waited about 12 years for a speaker as 
devoted to scrap quilting as she is, and she didn’t let me down!  
I learned an awful lot from her lecture—especially her 
organizational method of strips 1-1/2”, 2”, 2-1/2” and 3” wide. I 
attended the workshop too, and that was fun. I only got one 
full block completed (but lots of other parts done).  Now, to find 
the time to complete it! 
 I hope you each had a chance to go to Road to California 
if you wanted to go and see the many beautiful and amazing 
quilts!  So many vendors! I bought a new machine tote for my 
Featherweight. Very chic! The most amazing thing was that my 

feet weren’t absolutely killing me by the time I left. 
 What’s taking up most of my spare time these days is 

cleaning and organizing my sewing room. I have more fabric than I could ever hope to sew, even 
if I live to be 100. So I’m being more honest about the likelihood of me ever getting some of this 
fabric between feed dogs and quarter inch foot. If I know in my heart it’s never going to happen, 
I’m giving most of it to our very own Philanthropy Program. I’m giving some smaller groupings to 
Sherry Riddle for the Basket Bonanza event in June. (And no, I’m not planning to try to win any 
of it back!) 
 If you are new to our guild: Welcome!  If you are returning: Welcome Back! I 
would urge each of you new folks to sign up to get into a Friendship Group.  Friendship 
Groups usually meet once a month and either sew together, or chat and have lunch, or go on 
excursions to quilt shows and quilt shops. Whatever your group does, the camaraderie provides a 
nice sense of belonging. Another thing you can do is volunteer to help with some of the many 
things the guild needs to get done, primarily the Quilt Show and our Philanthropy Program.  
Both committees meet once a month, and both committees REALLY need your help!   
Be sure to read your guild newsletter, which goes out via email on or about the first of each 
month. Pretty much everything you might want or need to know about the guild and what’s 
happening and when is all there in the newsletter.  
 BASKET BONANZA REMINDER: If you’ve got quilty stuff you no longer use—rulers, 
fabric, patterns, books, quilting hoops, notions, kits you KNOW you’re never going to finish, 
orphan blocks, etc. - please corral them and bring them to Guild with you soon. Deliver them to 
Sherry Riddle, who is going to be sitting in the back of the room, ready to receive your goods. (If 
you’re new, the Basket Bonanza is in June, sort of like a giant quilters’ rummage sale. All the 
donated items are collected into baskets—a ton of baskets. You buy tickets and put them into 
little bags in front of the baskets you’d like to win. It’s a lot of fun!) So start sorting! We need 
your stuff! 

Thank you for being a part of Valley of the Mist. 

Sincerely, 

Ellen French, President 

 



2018 Chula Vista Quilt Show 
Friday and Saturday, May 18 and 19, 2018  -  10 am to 4 pm 

  

Community Congregational Church 
276 F Street, Chula Vista, CA 91911 
  
The show is in Bradley Hall behind the main church. 
Enter at the rear of the church near the intersections of Church Ave and Center Street 
  
PARKING:  There is an automated city pay lot across from the entrance, some metered spaces 
and some 2 hour limit free spaces available on the streets around the church. 
FOOD:   We do not serve lunch but there are a variety of restaurants within easy walking 
distance on Third Avenue. 
COST:  $5 Donation requested for entrance 
  
The Guild welcomes your cash and checks. Sorry, we are unable to accept credit cards. 
Some of the vendors and crafters do accept credit cards. 
  
Over 150 quilts, wall hangings, fashion and other items made by local artists 
Featuring a traveling trunk show from the national “Hoffman Challenge” 
Door prizes awarded every 30 minutes - must be present to win. 
Vendor/Craft Mall on the second floor! 
  
Our Opportunity Quilt this year is titled, “Fan….tastic!” 
This off-white, pieced quilt featuring fan designs and floral appliques in rose and purple shades 
was hand quilted by the Chula Vista Thursday AM Hand Quilters. It is truly a treasure! 
Chances are $1 each or 6 for $5. You don’t need to be present to win this beauty! 
  
Our Boutique features hand-crafted items at very reasonable prices that would make wonderful 
gifts. We will also have our traditional basket raffle featuring a variety of interesting items placed 
into “themed” baskets. Take a chance for $1 and go home with the basket of your dreams!  You 
don’t need to be present to win. 
  
We are pleased to announce that, thanks to its very successful debut last year, we will again 
feature our Sew and Craft Booth. This booth sells no-longer-needed fabric and gently used 
quilters notions and craft items! 
  
Please come and join us! Information about our guild and the Chula Vista Wednesday Morning 
Quilting Class will be available at the door and Boutique. 
  
For more info about the show, contact the Show Chairs: 
Kathy Cadwell                    kathryn.cadwell@sbcglobal.net 
Brenda Moore                   rollbuschandmoore@gmail.com 

For info about renting a craft or vending space, contact: 
Susan Jaco                           susancosmos25@yahoo.com 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Places to Go!!  Quilts to See!!

https://maps.google.com/?q=276+F+Street,+Chula+Vista,+CA+91911&entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:kathryn.cadwell@sbcglobal.net
mailto:rollbuschandmoore@gmail.com
mailto:susancosmos25@yahoo.com
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Block of the Month 

Block of The Month 2018: Block #2 

Is everyone ready for block #2? We are keeping with nine patch 
variations and this is just like a basic nine patch, but the units 
are different sizes. This block makes some wonderful 
secondary patterns when four or more blocks are put together. 

The fabrics you need this month are our 
focus fabric -- Effervescence – Wild by 
Robert Kaufman, your coordinating fabric 
based on the colors in the focus fabric, a 
black fabric and a white fabric. 

We will be selling fat quarters of the focus 
fabric at the meetings for $2 each. It 
should only take one fat quarter to make 
the twelve blocks for this year. 

We encourage you to make two blocks, 
one to enter in the drawing and one to keep. 

Cut list -- For one block: 

From focus: one 2 1⁄2” square 
From coordinating fabric: one 6 1⁄2” square, one 4 1⁄2” square 
From black fabric: two 2 1⁄2” by 6 1⁄2” rectangles 
From white fabric: two 4 1⁄2” by 6 1⁄2” rectangles, two 4 1⁄2” by 
2 1⁄2” rectangles 

Assembling the block: 

 • Use the photos to get the color placement. 

 • Layout pieces in correct order as shown in photo two. 

 • Using a precise 1/4” seam allowance and right sides  
together, sew the horizontal rows together, pressing  
away from your white fabric. 

 • Keep rows in order and now sew rows together. If  
pressed correctly, the seams should nest and help  
patches aligned. 

 • Press seams and square the block to 12 1/2” x 12  
1/2”. Repeat to make a second block to keep! Here is a 
photo of a finished block.  
When making a quilt out of this block, try rotating the 
blocks in different ways to find the arrangement you like 
best. 

Adriane Ridder & Shelly McNeely  

Block of the Month Coordinators  

 



Hi Everyone,


We are off to a new year and with all the new members it’s a good time to revisit the 
use of the Guild’s email accounts.


There are certain conditions that apply for all the lists:

 

1. Please send only guild related business to our email accounts.  Please do not 
use the emails as means to advertise, sell, or for anything that is not guild business 
related.

2. You must be a member of a list in order to send an email to that 
list.  Membership in a list is the email address that you registered with the guild.

3. You may not necessarily receive a copy of the email you send to a list because 
the program we use now recognizes the sender’s email.  I suggest you copy 
yourself on the email.  You can always check with me to see if the email did go 
through. 
4. Changes to email accounts, new member emails, etc, all need to go through 
Membership. 

5. If you do not use the guild’s email address exactly as it shows below, the email 
will not go through. Contact Cheri McDowell at mcdowell22@verizon.net for help.  


Here are the four email lists for our Guild:


guildmembers@valleyofthemistquilters.com - this goes to all members who have

an email listed with the guild and it is for general guild business.


newsletters@valleyofthemistquilters.com - all members receive the email and it is

generally reserved for newsletters and news related emails.


boardmembers@valleyofthemistquilters.com – list is restricted to board members

use only 


presidentsquilt@valleyofthemistquilters.com  – a means to correspond with guild 
members any information regarding the president’s quilt, without the president 
receiving it. 


We don’t want to give away any details before she receives her quilt!

If you ever have issues, please contact me or membership.  I prefer to be contacted by 
email as it’s the easiest way to verify your email address.  As soon as we know there is 
an issue, we can address it and correct it.


Happy Quilting!


Tina Sandoval

Website Coordinator 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2018 Email Usage 

mailto:mcdowell22@verizon.net
mailto:guildmembers@valleyofthemistquilters.com
mailto:newsletters@valleyofthemistquilters.com
mailto:boardmembers@valleyofthemistquilters.com
mailto:presidentsquilt@valleyofthemistquilters.com


�  6

 

2018 Programs

JEAN IMPEY  

March 13, 2018 Lecture: Finding Your Passion  
March 17, 2018 Workshop: Spider Webs  
Jean Impey resides in San Juan Capistrano, California. She is passionate about quilting, speaking and teaching 
all levels of quilters. She teaches a wide variety of quilting classes.  

PATT BLAIR  

April 10, 2018 Lecture: What’s my Line  
April 11, 2018 Workshop: Media Mixer with Patt  
Patt is a talented artist and works in multiple mediums. She is a wonderful teacher and many of our members 
have enjoyed her classes.  

MIKE MCNAMARA  

May 8, 2018 Lecture: The Quilts of Mike McNamara  
May 9, 2018 Workshop: Magic Square  
Mike likes to re-invent blocks or give them a new setting, such as Double Wedding Ring, Sunbonnet Sue, 
Pickle Dish, Drunkard's Path, Broken Dishes, Sunrays, to name a few.  

BASKET BONANZA 
June 12, 2018: Annual in-house fund raiser. No speaker, no workshops  

QUILTERS UNIVERSITY  
July 10, 2018: Member Mini Workshops. No speaker  

PHILANTHROPY SEW-IN 
August 14, 2018: Annual philanthropy sewing evening. No speaker, no workshops.  

ANNUAL GUILD BIRTHDAY PARTY  
September 11, 2018: Dessert challenge, & challenge quilts. No speaker, no workshops.  

BECKY MCDANIEL  
October 9, 2018 Lecture: My Appliqué Journey  
October 13, 2018 Workshop: Paper Pieced Crazy Cushion  
This project is paper pieced with 3 different pattern designs: Star Jasmine, Pineapple (Not showing) and flying 
geese. It has a zipper & strap for carrying to wherever you need to have a cushion! The finished size is 16” x 
16” x 3”.  

MEMBER SHOWCASE  
November 9 , 2018: Lectures and Trunk Show of Members. No workshops.  

HOLIDAY PARTY  
December 11, 2018: Holiday party potluck and optional gift exchange  

  



An important part of our monthly meetings is our inspirational Show 
& Tell. For those that are new to our guild - close to the end of our meetings, 
members are invited to show off our newly finished or older (especially if it’s 
been a long time since we’ve seen it) quilts. The number one “most 
interesting and fun” agenda item that remains top on the list of the comments 
received by members is the Show & Tell. We all love seeing our members’ 
projects (finished or unfinished). Plus, you earn a chance to win a prize at the 
end of the year by receiving a ticket for every quilt you bring. Remember that 
we are all at different levels of quilting and every quilt will be an inspiration to 
someone. 

  
Please come to our table and sign the quilt name/description and 
your name into our register. Then sign a ticket for each quilt and place it in 
the jar. In November we will have a drawing for the gift boxes we are 
preparing. We have tables in the back where we would like you to lay out your 
quilts that you will be showing so all can see them before the meeting and at 
break.  When it’s time to Show & Tell, just pick up your quilt (s) and line up 
close to the stage steps.  Please tell everyone your name and anything 
interesting about your quilt when showing (add the quilter’s name).  We will 
help hold your quilt so you can be free to show it off! 
  
For February, please bring your Valentine, red/white, heart motifs, 
lace quilts to show off. Remember, we always like to see your recently 
completed quilts regardless of the theme of the month. Just for planning and 
for the fun of celebrating a monthly theme, the below list is our suggestion for 
the year, but again, you can bring any quilt you’d like to show. 

MONTHLY THEMES:  Use as an inspiration for the next project!  
We always want to see completed quilts after workshops too! 
Jan - Winter, snowmen, or snowflakes. 
Feb - Valentine quilts, red/white, heart motifs, LACE 
Mar - GREEN or Celtic designs; Embellished quilts 
Apr - pastels & Easter themes, Spring flowers or garden quilts 
May - Cinco de Mayo, Mother’s Day or Vintage quilts. 
Jun - Summertime, vacation, graduation quilts, or Father’s Day. 
Jul - Patriotic, Red, White, Blue; beach scenes, seascapes or boating. 
Aug - Month off for Philanthropy sew in - NO show and tell this month! 
Sept - Back to School themes, Kid quilts; Fall, autumn quilts 
Oct - Harvest, Pumpkins, Halloween quilts 
Nov - Thanksgiving, appliquéd, or strip/string/crazy quilts 
Dec - informal format of decorating the stage with your favorite holiday quilts 
(Christmas, Chanukah, Kwanzaa) 

We look forward to hosting the monthly Show & Tell!  See you February 13th! 

Dot Demmin (951.461.2443) and Liz Lehner  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Show & Tell February 2018 
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Charm Strips

Hello Quilters !!!!  

As you know the theme for February is 30’s reproduction! We have 15 people signed up to 
exchange (I will send an email reminder). Please remember to cut your fabric (quilt store quality) 
at 2.5 inches X the width of the fabric, please group your sets together and tag with your initials. It 
makes separating them so much easier for us. Please include a bag with your name on it as well.  
The themes for the next few months are as follows:  

March: Text prints ( anything with writing on it)  
April: Grunge by Moda (I will bring examples) 
May: Fall fabrics  
Sign ups for these are still open come visit our table  
and add your name to the lists !!!!  

Happy quilting!  

Janice Quackenbush & Georganne Beebe  

Merchandise Table

The Merchandise Table is off to a great start.  Our table earned $164 at the January 
meeting.  THANK YOU to all the participants!  

Congratulations to the following winners for the  “Winter Blues” and “Get Organized” 
themed baskets offered:  Karen Bracken for “Frosty”, Bobbie Foote for “Road to 
California, CJ for “Get Cozy”, Ida Colvin for “Wintery Mix” and Laurie Gonzalez for 
“Carry On”.  Stop by the Merchandise Table and check out the Valentine’s/Presidents Day 
theme items at the upcoming meeting.  Tickets are only a $1 each or 7 tickets for $5.  
It’s a fun way to support the Guild and you could also be a lucky winner!!  

As you are sorting through your fabric stash, books, notions, quilt patterns, etc., please 
keep the Merchandise Table in mind.  New and gently used items are gladly accepted 
and appreciated.  We will collect items at the monthly meetings.   

See you at the February meeting!   
Jeanette Stevens and Elaine Giometti 



Since we, The Guild, have satisfied the needs of the Veterans’ Organization for 
the time being, we would like to now shift our focus over to the Alternatives to 
Domestic Violence (ADV) Center. Thank you for your continued support of the 
Veterans’ Group. We encourage you to read the article under the Newsletter’s 
Philanthropy heading for more details about our goals in this area.


Mark your calendar for Our 20th Quilt Show Day!

Saturday, October 6th, 2018.

I want to thank Valley of the Mist Quilt Guild Members for hanging their quilts throughout 
Old Town Temecula this past October. It was spectacular and our most successful fund 
raiser of 2017. 

Come join our Quilt Show Committee Meeting on Tuesday, February 6th, 2018, at 
1pm at Grace Mellman Library. The Library is located at 41000 County Center Drive in 
Temecula. 

We will need a lot of helping hands to make the 2018 Quilt Show our biggest fund raiser 
ever and to make Old Town shine with quilts. 

Joining our committee is a great way for you to get to know your fellow Guild Members 
and a perfect way for new members to get acquainted and involved.

Rita Dominguez 
2018 Quilt Show Chairman  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Veterans Update

Temecula Quilt Show Committee News
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Brown Bag & Basket Bananza 

Ladies, I need your help! Our Brown Bag & Basket Bonanza event is 5 months away and 
so far I have only had 1 donation. June will be here before you know it and now is a good 
time to organize or reorganize your sewing rooms and clean out the items you no longer 
need or use.  This event is one of our best money makers for the year.  I will be at the 
February meeting and hope to fill my cart with your donations. Thank you, in advance, for 
your help and your donations  

Sherry Riddle 

 

 

Our Annual Retreat

Our retreat is coming, April 6, 7, and 8th, 2018.  Please check with 
Lynn Korito to see if you have a balance due.  We are asking that 

everyone be paid in full at the end of our February meeting. 
 This retreat is going to be another fun filled weekend with lot of 

sewing, lots of fun games and prizes. Don’t forget the grand prize 
at the end of the retreat: last year Pauline McCauley, who came all 

the way from Colorado, won.

I hope everyone is as excited and looking forward to this year’s 
retreat as much as Lynn and I are. See you all at guild!!

Sherri Riddle and Lynn Korito
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Monthly Program & Room Set Up

Membership

We had a full house at our January meeting with Bonnie K. Hunter!   We had 113 people, plus 
a few who might have missed signing in. There were about 70 members present, 11 NEW 
members, and 32 guests. A warm welcome to our new members: Sheryl Lam, Valerie 
Garrett, Patricia Dowell, Paula McGaugh, Lynn Sutphen, Sandie Hargrove, Debbie 
Yanta, Steve Yanta, Margie Hillard, Karen Bracken, and Bonnie Pelle.  

Many of you have renewed your membership for 2018 and thank you! Membership cards (with 
a guest pass) will be at the check-in table in February. If you have not renewed, a gentle 
reminder that dues are from January to January, so please get your forms and 
checks in soon, either bring to February meeting, or mail.  Forms are on the Guild’s 
website.     

Please see Cheri McDowell 
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Philanthropy

February Sewing supplies - everything

March $10.00 (+) gift cards to Winco, Stater Bros., Vons Target, Walmart 
or any gas company or VISA type card that can be used anywhere.

April Cleaning supplies:  Bleach, all purpose cleaner, lysol, toilet bowl 
cleaner, glass cleaner, sponges.

May Art Supplies:  Colored Pencils, crayons, coloring books, children’s 
scissors, colored paper; beading supplies; card making supplies.

June Office supplies:  copy paper, Printer Ink HP 8720 and 8600, tape, 
pens and pencils.

July Body wash, hand soap, bar soap, shampoo, conditioner, toilet 
paper, paper towels.

News for February 2018 

We received a wonderful thank you letter from the Alternatives to Domestic Violence (ADV) center for the 
quilts and pillowcases, and for some additional art supplies that a few of us donated.  The children and 
mothers loved the new colors and designs they added to their beds, and enjoyed making beaded bracelets, 
necklaces and gift cards for each other.   
Since the Veteran’s Program had indicated they no longer needed hygiene and other types of supplies on a 
monthly basis, the Board and the Philanthropy team have decided to continue this type of program with the 
ADV Center. We will list a monthly selection of items as a suggestion so that people can choose from what is 
convenient or perhaps something you may have in stock. We will be delivering these items to them on a 
monthly basis rather than waiting until once per year.  Here is the list of the categories of monthly items 
they indicated a need for thru July, and then we will re-evaluate based on response: 

Please drop off items at the Philanthropy table. 

They also indicated the need for larger ticket items we did not feel appropriate to put in the above 
small item list.  Perhaps you have some of these very gently used items sitting around, or a 
Friendship group may decide to contribute as a group to purchase new items. Items include: A 
sewing machine, vacuum cleaners, pots and pans, and twin bed sheet sets. Please let Karen Wurfel 
know if you have any of these items, and we can put them directly in her car so you do not have 
to carry them in.   

Next	Philanthropy	Workday:	
	Saturday	February	24th:		10:00-3:00	

Assistance	League	-	28720	Via	Montezuma	
Temecula,	CA	92590	

Bring	all	sewing	or	cutting	supplies,	your	lunch	and	drinks.		You	
may	also	bring	your	donations	to	the	Domestic	Violence	Sewing	

room	if	you	would	like	to.	

Call	Karen	Wurfel	for	more	information:		661-733-4037	or	
email:	kjwurfel@gmail.com	



As your new friendship group coordinator, my job is to help members start new 
friendship groups, find existing groups to join, or find new members for an 
existing group.  I will be individually contacting all the members who indicated 
on their membership forms that they were interested in joining a friendship 
group.   

I would also like to put together an informal list of the existing friendship groups, 
with some information about what the group does and whether the group is 
seeking new members.  Without this, it is very difficult to bring members 
together with a group.  At the February meeting, I will have a group list at the 
membership table.  Please see if your group is listed, and if not add it to the list.   

A few members are currently interested in starting a group to focus on English 
Paper Piecing.  If you are interested in joining this group, please talk to me at 
the February meeting. 

Linda Bretton, brettonL@gmail.com 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Moving Day! 

	Help	Needed! 
Men,	teens	or	
burly	women	
with	tool	belts.	

We	have	rented	a	
badly	needed	larger	
storage	shed	and	we	need	to	move	from	the	

existing	shed	to	the	new	shed.		This	will	involve	dis-assembling	and	re-
assembling	metal	and	wooden	shelves,	and	moving	all	bins	and	other	
contents	to	the	new	shed.		It	would	really	help	to	have	at	least	one	person	
with	a	truck.		If	you	can	help	or	know	someone	who	can	(community	service	
hours	for	youth!),	please	call	Karen	Wurfel	at	661-733-4037	or	email	at	
kjwurfel@gmail.com	and	I	will	send	you	addresses	and	anything	else	you	
might	need.	

Friendship Groups

mailto:kjwurfel@gmail.com
mailto:brettonL@gmail.com
mailto:kjwurfel@gmail.com
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Opportunity Quilt

Our opportunity quilt, Flora Talavera, will be at the Valley Quilter’s quilt show 
in Hemet on both days, February 9th and 10th. Thank you to those who 
volunteered to help out with ticket sales to give me a break each day. I have 
enough volunteers. I will have packets of tickets for the new members who 
joined the guild in January. Stop by and pick up your packet of tickets you 
haven’t already done so. I also have tote bags and guild pins that we had 
designed for the guild’s 25th anniversary. If you would like either of these  
items I have them for sale as well.
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(626) 893-5647
AdrianeR@tarbell.com

CalBRE Lic #02008957
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Service you deserve. People you trust.

Don’t wait! Call Today for a FREE Market 
Analysis of your home’s value.

To Advertise in this 
Newsletter 

Please Contact: 
Sheri Eramo 

lnerm@aol.com

mailto:lnerm@aol.com
mailto:lnerm@aol.com
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Thank You for Supporting Our Advertisers

Fat Quarters Quilt Shop 

 
 

728 Civic Center Dr.  
(formerly Escondido Ave)  

Vista, CA 92084 
760-758-8308 

www.fatquartersquiltshop.com 
 

Monday thru Saturday 10:00 am – 5:30 pm 
Closed on Sunday 

 

 
Over 4000 bolts of the NEWEST fabrics! 

 

Check out our 25% off Daily Sales! 
 

 
Stop by and be inspired  - 

Meet your friends at Fat Quarters Quilt Shop! 
Quilting the world together one stitch at a time since 

1999! 
 

LONGARM CUSTOM QUILTING SINCE 1990

Quilting by Carrie Matheny
www.swirlsandcurlslongarmquilting.com

Where every quilt is a custom quilt

Quilters Budget Special

Choose from 10 of our custom 
patterns for this special

  Small size quilt           50" x 60"    $30 
 Medium size quilt     60" x 75"    $60    

    Large size quilt           75" x 92"    $100
Backing fabric not included with special. Please have your backing ready for 

Polyester batting included 

quilting. This special is not good with any other discount and does not include 
tax, shipping, or binding.

 

No limit, bring as many quilts as you wish.

All major credit cards and Paypal accepted  |  swirlsandcurlslongarmquilting@gmail.com | 619.804.6062

For your convenience, we carry warm and natural batting and dozens of extra wide backing fabrics

Like us on Facebook 
and Twitter and yelp
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Our 
Meeting 
Location
Community 

Recreation Center 
30875 Rancho 

Vista Rd. 
Temecula, CA 

Exit the 15 Freeway at 
Rancho California Rd. 

and go East.
Go to Ynez Rd. and 

turn right.
Go to Rancho Vista 
Rd. and turn Left

The CRC is 
approximately 1.5 
miles on the right-

hand side.

All Sewers 
Welcome

       Reminders

Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild
27275 Ynez Rd. #435       Temecula, CA  92592 

Newsletter Editor:  Diane Lapio   Webmaster:  Tina Sandoval
votmq@yahoo.com

http://www.valleyofthemistquilters.com
      Follow us on Facebook

February 13th 
General 
meeting 

6:15-9  

Submit recipes 
for Guild 

Cookbook 

Sign up for 
2018 Board 

position! 

Membership 
Update in 

February: $30 
  

Sign up for 
workshops 

Feb Birthdays; 
bring snack & 
door prizes. 

Bring final 
retreat 

payments 

Bring show & 
tell 

Board Meeting 
Mon., Feb. 19th 

6:30 pm 
@Primitive 
Gatherings 

MISSION STATEMENT 
 Formed in 1990, Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild is a non-profit charitable, 

educational and social organization in the Temecula Valley.  We promote the 
knowledge of, and appreciation for, all aspects of quilting and fiber arts with an 

active philanthropy program.  

http://www
http://valleyofthemistquilters.com
http://www
http://valleyofthemistquilters.com

